
We knew it was coming and 
Connor was so excited to 
start kindergarten.  He is 
ahead of the other kids in 
all the subjects but is a 
star student helping the 
other kids out with their 
work.  He couldn’t wait to 
get on the big boy bus with 
David this year.  

 

David Started 3rd grade 
and is loving his teacher. He 
has his best friend in his 
class to so that helps.  He 
is always happy to go to 
school in the mornings and 
loves the bus driver. He 
also loves sitting next to 
Connor on the bus.  

 

 In May David celebrated 
the sacrament of First Holy 
Communion.  It was a bitter 
sweet day without Papa 
their, but it was a great 
thing knowing he was watch-
ing from heaven.  He also 
received his First reconcilia-
tion in February.  It was so 
nice to see all the family 
who made the effort to 
come down for the event.  

 

Over the summer time we 
decided it was time for a 
change and we moved!! Af-
ter 10 years at the town-
house we knew we needed a 
bigger house with more 
space for the boys.  We 
found a wonderful 4 bed-
room 2 1/2 bathroom house, 
that has a great backyard 
and basement. A bonus was 
the hot tub, swing set and 
awesome stereo system 
that was set up.  The other 

great part about the house 
was the boys would would not 
have to switch schools.  We 
are so excited to see what 
new adventures we have at 
our new house. Please note 
our NEW address!! 

 

Hart Family  

2503 W. Magnolia Ln 

Round Lake IL 60073 

 A New Address!!  

Let’s Start 
Kindergarten! 

Hart Family Press 

Time for the 
3rd Grade! 

David’s First 
Holy 

Communion 

Volume 3, Issue 3 



David has made incredible strides 
this year both with academics and 
forming friendships.  He still has a 
huge love for school buses and John 
Deere Machines.  He is currently do-
ing great in school and improving in 
his reading and language skills. He 
LOVES math and recess.  He got to 
go to camp this summer and actually 
participated in many of the activities 
without complaining.  He now has a big 
boy bedroom painted blue and was the 
top seller in Boy Scout popcorn sales 
again this year. That earned him a 
free family trip to Key Lime Cove the 
first weekend in December.  

Connor is really starting to bloom and 
is definitely  not a baby anymore.  He 
has become independent and is ahead 
in his kindergarten class. Currently he 
is reading at a 2nd grade level and 
also doing 1st grade math.  His lan-
guage and writing skills are also com-
parable to that of a 1st grader.  He 
loves school and is also happy to be in 
school all day.  He also got to go to 
summer camp and can’t wait to be in 
the same camp as David next year.   

Mommy and Daddy have been keeping 
busy as well. Daddy has become the 
full time stay at home Dad helping 
with the kids while Mom goes to 
school and works.  Currently Mom is 
going back for her Nursing degree 
and taking one class a semester.  She 
currently works full time as a CNA at 
an assisted living home about 10 
minutes away.   
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